

**RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED** 

ELDERS		DEACONS	
Rick Combs	931.380.0081	Rick Barker	Carl Martin
Jerry Kirk	931.381.5120	Billy Bishop	<b>Wayne Phillips</b>
<b>Hugh Langley</b>	931.381.6455	Bobby Bishop	Troy Potts
Jack Love	931.388.1089	Shawn Butterfield	Warren Robinson
John Markham	931.388.7133	Hollis Carpenter	Ed Self
Fred Porter	931.388.8088	Barry Christian	<b>Charles Smith</b>
Roger Riddle	931.381.4657	Ken Compton	<b>Austin Simmons</b>
Dennis Stephen	931.619.0329	Ben Farris	Jeff Skelton
Steve Thomason	931.797.8983	Randy Fleming	Ron Stone
<b>Kevin Thompson</b>	931.797.6642	Dwayne Fulks	<b>Ricky Thompson</b>
Rick Whitley	931.626.6628	Jason Golden	Doug Wilburn
		Randy Goodwin	Ken Wiles
MINISTERS		Tim Gordon	<b>Doug Williams</b>
Andrew Phillips	Pulpit/TV	Eddie Harris	Larry Winchester
Chad Landman	Education	Jeff Harris	Phillip Wright
Jack Malone	Senior Adults	Vance Hendrickson	Ken Young
Jonathan Winchester	Missions/Evangelism	Josh Love	
Jon David Schwartz	Youth		

OFFICE HOURS	COUNSELING CENTER	
Monday - Thursday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM	Mondays 11:00 AM-5:00 PM	
Friday 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM	931.540.0174	
Phone 931.388.4796		
Fax 931.388.4797	TELEVISION	
graymere@graymere.com	Connections	
graymere.com	Charter Channel 195	
	Wednesdays 7 PM,	
	Sundays 5 PM	
TIMES OF WORSHIP	CPWS Channel 13	
Sunday 9:00 AM	Sundays 7:30 PM	
Sunday Bible Study 10:15 AM	Sunday Morning Worship	
Sunday 6:00 PM	Charter Channel 195	
Wednesday Bible Study 7:00 PM	Sundays 8 AM	

OOK KE	
Week of	5-27-17
Sunday AM	483
Bible Study	325
Sunday PM	333
Contribution	\$22,140.25
Wednesday PM	329
Budget	\$23,000.00

OUR RECORD





## An Update from Andrew...

Today begins our Future Ministers Camp and our Spiritual Growth Camp! We have several campers, counselors, and teachers who will be with us beginning tonight and working with our camps throughout the week. Don't forget that we will have combined adult classes tonight. Craig Evans will be speaking in the auditorium. In Future Ministers Camp, we are working on sermons from the parables, and Craig will be speaking on the Parable of the Wedding Feast (Matthew 22:1-14). Craig has been a teacher at our camp for years, and he always does an excellent job sharing God's Word. Amy Fowler will be teaching a Ladies Class in the Fellowship Hall, and all ladies are invited. The Fowlers recently returned from the mission field in Belem, Brazil, and I know she will have an encouraging message to share for our SGC campers and all our ladies.

On Sunday morning, our young men will lead worship, and I know it will be a blessing to all of us. After worship, we will have our usual Bible classes, with the exception of the classes that meet in the Fellowship Hall. Because we will have set the Fellowship Hall up for our potluck meal with FMC campers and their families, those classes will meet in the Auditorium. I am thankful to our teachers and all of you for being flexible during this week and allowing us to change our normal routine. After the potluck for campers and parents, we will have a brief graduation service at 12:30. We would love for you to be there!

That day will also be "Promotion Sunday" in our children's classes. We will have a more detailed announcement that morning, but remember to prepare your children for the transition! They will meet in their current class, and then the teachers will walk them to their new classrooms. We are blessed with a great number of children, as well as talented teachers, and I am thankful for how many lives have been changed through our Bible classes!

As if Sunday wasn't busy enough, we also have a group leaving for Maury Christian Camp that afternoon! Let's keep these campers in our prayers: it is always a spiritually uplifting and encouraging time. We are blessed to have opportunities for our young people to grow. Let's all be sure we keep growing together!

#### Sunday's Messages

AM - Future Minister Campers Leading Service **PM** – A Shepherd's Heart (Acts 20:17-35)



Sunday, June 11th, 2017 1-3 PM Graymere church of Christ Fellowship Hall

Transportation will be provided for anyone who would like to come.

Please call the church office,

388-4796, to let us know.

# Mission Points & Missionaries

**Anthony & Jesenia Barboza** 

San Jose, Costa Rica tonycuilo19@gmail.com

**Peter Solomon** 

Chennai, India nbcsolo@gmail.com

**Evan & Crystal Todachine** 

Phoenix, AZ lachine12@gmail.com

etodachine12@gmail.com

Juan & Nahia Abanto

Lima, Peru juabant@gmail.com

Josh & Divine Austin

Phoenix, AZ djaustin14@hotmail.com

# **VBS** 2017



JUNE 25-27

# KIDNECTION ON SUNDAY NIGHTS WILL BE BACK AUGUST 6.

**ENJOY YOUR SUMMER!** 

# PROMOTION SUNDAY IS TODAY!

PARENTS: KIDS WILL GO TO THEIR
OLD CLASS FIRST AND THEN WILL
BE DIRECTED TO THEIR NEW CLASS.
YOU ARE ASKED TO PICK UP
YOUR CHILD FROM THEIR
NEW CLASS TODAY.

PEOPLE WILL BE ON HAND TO HELP WITH THE ORGANIZED CHAOS!

## Our Sick

Vanderbilt Childrens: **Jared Huff** (grandson of Kenny & Frances Compton)

Dismissed: Mary Bouldin, Jewel Whitlatch

NHC Maury Regional Transitional Care: **Jewell Latta**, 2402

# Senior Adults

**DINNER ON THE GROUNDS at THE** 

**LOVELL'S** is Thursday June 15th. Sign up at the Senior Info Desk.

#### Thank You

"Annette and I were overwhelmed by your expressions of love at our fairwell reception on Sunday afternoon May 21. The cards you gave us and the tender and heart-felt notes you wrote will remain with us for many years to come. Your personal comments uplifted our spirits and made us realize how much we have gained from our communion with you over the years. We especially want to thank the elders and their wives for organizing the reception and providing the beautiful decorations and refreshments. The public expression of appreciation by Fred from the elders was both humbling and motivating. We will miss you all but will try to visit as often as we can. Our home will always be open to vou if vou visit us in Huntsville."

#### **Chuck & Annette Wortman**

"Thank you so much for your prayers, food, offers to bring food, cards, phone calls, e-mail/Facebook notes, visits, and flowers during the past month. I am doing much better. It is so humbling to be a part of this wonderful Graymere family. I love my church family. Thank you."

#### **Dianne Kirk**

# Gift Card Shower for the Schwartz family

Jon David, Amy, Abigail and Lane Schwartz have been working with us at Graymere for several months, however, they recently moved to their new home in Columbia. The elders have suggested we "shower" them with gift cards on June 18 following evening worship. There is a box in the church office window where you may drop off your gift.

## Milestone Anniversaries

June 3

Larry & Dotty King-51 James & Paula Cox-50

June 4

Leon & Jewel Whitlatch-64

June 8

Shelby & Sara Carpenter-61 Bobby & Irene White-54

## **Upcoming Events**

Meals Program

June 5: Kyla Harris June 7: Kathie Porter

June 9: Lynda Barker

Visitation Teams-Sunday

Team 3: Jeff Skelton

- **VBS** is just around the corner **June 25-28**. We need everyone signed up by June 4.
- Pantry Items: Crackers, Oatmeal (any kind), Peanut Butter (Please check expiration dates to make sure the item has at least 6 months shelf life.)
- Outreach Center will be closed during June and July. No donations will be accepted during this time. We will reopen on August 3.